
This bridge is part of a contract for repairs to multiple bridges
 $768,000 project - part of a $2.5 million contract
Awarded to CPM Constructors, Inc., of Freeport, Maine
Work is expected to start in early spring

2025 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT
 St. Lawrence & Atlantic Railroad 

Overpass, Auburn

Project Highlights

Looking for more information on Turnpike projects?
Visit our website at www.MaineTurnpike.com or contact:
Erin Courtney, Director of Communications & Government/Public Relations 

phone: 207.482.8119
email: ecourtney@maineturnpike.com

There will be long term lane
closures in both the northbound
and southbound directions, but
not simultaneously. Each closure
will last for approximately 28
days. After April 14th NO WIDE
LOADS over 10 feet will be
allowed

Work is anticipated to start in mid-
April and will last until mid-June.

The work consists of:
Concrete repairs
Repairs to the bridge rail and joints
Installing a high performance membrane
Repaving

MTA is making improvements to the St. Lawrence &
Atlantic Railroad Overpass at mile 74.5 in Auburn

Updated March 2025

At the bridge over the St. Lawrence
& Atlantic railroad the work
includes high performance
membrane removal and
replacement, approach paving,
repairs to impact damage on the
bridge rail, bridge joint repairs and
miscellaneous superstructure
repairs. 


